ROYAL BOTANIC GARDENS

RENEWAL OF THE
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
KHON KAEN UNIVERSITY, THAILAND
AND

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE
ROYAL BOTANIC GARDENS, KEW, UNITED KINGDOM

In accordance with Article 5.2 of the Memorandum of Understanding (the “Memorandum™) between
Khon Kaen University, Mittraphab Road, Khon Kaen 40002, Thailand (hereinafter referred to as “KKU™)
and The Board of Trustees of the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, Richmond, Surrey, TW9 3AE United
Kingdom (hereinafter referred to as “RBG Kew”) dated 6% September 2004 it is our intention to renew the

Memorandum for a further period of 5 (FIVE) years as set out below;

This renewal will enable Khon Kaen University and RBG Kew to wotk together from 5% September 2014
until 4* September 2019 to further implement mutually beneficial projects focused on the collection, study
and conservation of the flora of Thailand including partaking in the development of a comprehensive Flora

of Thailand;

ACCORDINGLY

KKU and RBG Kew hereby agree to renew the said Agreement to be effective from 5 September 2014
until an agreed expiry date of 4th September 2019;

AS WITNESSED IN TWO IDENTICAL COPIES IN THE ENGLISH LANGUAGE, BOTH
COPIES BEING EQUALLY AUTHENTIC, BY THE DULY AUTHORISED
REPRESENTATIVES OF THE PARTIES HERETO.

SIGNED BY: SIGNED BY:

j

Assoc. Professor Dr Kittichai Triratanasirichai Professor Katherine Willis,
President, Khon Kaen University Director of Science

For and On Behalf of Khon Kaen University, For and on behalf of the Board of Trustees of
Thailand the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew,
United Kingdom



